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SPRINGFIELD, Ohio -- The Shawnee Place renovation project in downtown Springfield received a 
financial boost from the Ohio Statehouse Wednesday. 

Authorities from the Ohio Housing Finance Agency announced a $250,000 loan to help renovate the 
historic building. 

All 84 units are designed to meet the needs of senior citizens and residents with physical limitations. 

Earlier this year, the project was granted $996,426 in federal housing tax credits. 

In an interview with WHIOTV.COM, Bobby Maly, vice president of the Model Group, said the total 
project cost will be $14 million. 

The Cincinnati-based development and management company bought the historic building six years 
ago. 

Shawnee Place was built in 1879 and remains as one of Springfield’s most recognizable historic 
structures. 

Maly said the entire building will be renovated, including new elevators, updated amenities in each 
housing unit and additional parking. 

“We are hoping to get started in the spring. We have all of the financing in place,” Maly said. 
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